
GMS PTO is partnering up with our staff and student body to help
raise money for Grissom’s 3rd Annual St. Baldrick’s Event on
Friday, March 17th.

Many students have expressed an interest in helping raise money
to support this noteworthy cause without having to shave their heads.
Here is one way they can help!

For a donation of $20, students will receive 1 Crumbl Cookie
(Chocolate Chip) on Wednesdays from February 22nd to March
15th. All proceeds will go directly to St. Baldrick’s.

Please make checks payable to Grissom PTO. Please do not send cash.
Orders due on Friday, February 10th

* 1 ORDER PER STUDENT *

(Please print)
Student Name:

_____________________________________________

Grade:  __________

My signature below gives authorization to Grissom to serve my child a
chocolate chip Crumbl Cookie.

_____________________________________________


